
                                                                                  

 
 

 

 

BPD Requesting Help In Finding A 14-Year-Old Youth 

 

On May 9, 2019 at 5:57 p.m. Beaverton Police officers were called to the 14800 block of SW 

Osprey Drive regarding 14-year-old, Timothy Wu, who left home.  Officers are concerned for his 

mental health so he is considered missing and endangered.   

 

Officers continue to search the area but are asking the public’s assistance in finding Timothy.  

Indications point to Timothy staying in the south Beaverton area, specifically around the Barrows 

Rd, Scholls Ferry Rd, Murray Blvd and Horizon Blvd areas. 

 

Timothy was last seen wearing gray skinny jeans, a gray zip up hoodie and black rimmed glasses.  

Timothy is 5’4” tall and weighs approximately 120 pounds.  Anybody with information about 

Timothy’s whereabouts are asked to call 503-629-0111 and speak to a Beaverton Police officer. 

 

 
##BPD## 

 

Officer Jeremy Shaw 

Public Information Officer 

(503) 969-6502 

Released: May 9, 2019 

Case No: 19-1291277 
 
 
 

Beaverton Police Department 
4755 S.W. Griffith Drive 

Beaverton, Oregon 97005 
 

Chief Jim Monger 

 

NEWS RELEASE 
 


